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BADIN TOWN COUNCIL – PUBLIC HEARING  

June 11, 2019 

BADIN TOWN HALL 

 

VISITORS 
Linda Kraeft, Jenny Henderson, Nancy Vasser, Liz Lowder 
 

Council Members Present: 

Anne Harwood, Mayor 

Deloris Chambers, Mayor Pro Tem 

Gary Lowder 

Ernest Peoples 
 

Council Members Absent: 

Larry Milano 
 

Staff Present: 

Jay Almond, Town Manager 

Wayne Carter, Property Maintenance Supervisor 

Bryan Lambert, Police Chief 

Amanda Bowers, Town Clerk 
 

CALL TO ORDER 

Mayor Harwood opened the public hearing to comments regarding the proposed fiscal 

year 2019/2020 budget. 
 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

Almond presented council with fiscal year 2019/2020 proposed budget. 
 

Linda Kraeft asked about Parks and Recreation line item 10-700-690; C/O-Community 

Cleanup she asked for a details of expenses leading to its $21,500 total. 
 

Almond responded that the $21,500 is for Capital Outlay project goals, including a 

gazebo/pavilion, a water fountain in one of the parks as well as new park signs and 

entrance signs for the town. The Community Cleanup portion is usually around $6,000. 

 

Kraeft thanked Almond. 
 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Harwood adjourned the public hearing. 
 

Minutes approved July 9, 2019 


